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Introduction  

 We ask that all children wear the uniform and encourage them to maintain a good standard of 

clean and tidy dress in school. The uniform is designed to be practical, maintainable and good 

value for money. Please ensure that all items of uniform are named clearly. 

Purchasing uniform  

New uniform can be purchased online using the link on the school website. 

Uniform can also be purchased from Josen's in Bedford town centre. 

Uniform queries can be dealt with at the office. 

  

  Winter Summer  PE 

Reception Green Polo 

Jumper with school logo  

Black trousers or leggings 

In Summer pupils may 
wear smart grey or black 
shorts or green and white 

gingham summer 
dresses. 

  

Blazers do not need to be 
worn in Summer. 

No addition uniform 
required 

Key Stage 
1 

Jumper with school logo  

White Shirt or Polo 

Black or Grey Trousers 

School Kilt 

Green or White T-shirt 

Black Shorts 

Black, dark blue or grey 
long trousers. 

Key Stage 
2 

Jumper with school logo   

Optional Blazer with 
school logo  

White Shirt 

Black or Grey Trousers 

School Kilt 

Green or White T-shirt 

Black Shorts 

Black, dark blue or grey 
long trousers. 

Footwear All children must wear 
sensible black shoes 

which cover the whole 
foot. 

  

Please note in snowy 
conditions children will 

only be allowed outside if 

All children must wear 
sensible black shoes 

which cover the whole 
foot. 

Trainers or Plimsolls  



they have a spare pair of 
appropriate shoes. 

Hair accessories such as slides, ribbons bobbles, etc, should be fairly simple and if possible in 
school colours. 

For safety reasons we ask that the children do not wear jewellery in school. 

For health reasons it is important that children are properly dressed for physical activity. PE kit 
should be kept in a named drawstring bag. 

  

 

  
Within our school we offer a pre-loved uniform shop. We welcome any donations of uniform that 
are in good condition.   This will help us raise vital funds to buy extras for all the children in school 
- such as Christmas gifts, ice creams on special occasions, etc.  All the monies raised from this are 
guaranteed to be spent on extras for the children. 
 
The uniform shop is monitored once a week.  All pre-loved shop payments must be made on the 
MCAS app. The shop will be updated weekly. 
 
All queries about the uniform shop must be emailed to:  uniform@sjsg.beds.olicatschools.org 
 
Damaged uniform  
 
If a child’s uniform is damaged whilst at school through regular wear and tear the school do not 
take responsibility to replace this. If, for any reason, a child’s uniform is damaged by the actions of 
another child, the school will replace this and then send an invoice to the family of the child who is 
responsible for the damage.  
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